
 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

The Town of Pelham Planning and Community Development is now accepting applications for 

the following position: 

Senior Building Inspector  
 

 
Reporting to the Chief Building Official, the Senior Building Inspector shall be responsible to 
perform all functions related to the review of applications submitted for building permit approval 
and the performance of on-site inspections to ensure compliance with Ontario Building Code Act, 
Ontario Building Code, and applicable Town by-laws and regulations.  The position will be 
required to consult with various developers, builders, government agencies and the public, as 
well as interpret codes, standards and regulations to ensure compliance.   
 

The successful candidate possess the following:  

 Post-secondary education relating to Construction Engineering or Architectural 

Technology.   

 Building Code qualified in the following categories: Legal, House, Small Buildings, 

Plumbing All Buildings, Building Services, Structural, Fire Protection, and Detection, 

Lighting and Power, Large Buildings, and Complex Buildings 

 Minimum 5 years’ experience in a municipal building department or related experience 

 Possession of a valid “G” Driver’s License for the Province of Ontario  

 Exceptional communication, written and verbal skills.   

 
Salary range $66,014 - 88,293 (35 hours per week) 
 
Resumes must be submitted directly to Brianna Langohr, Human Resources and Health and Safety Coordinator at 

hr@pelham.ca by 9:00 am on Tuesday October 15, 2019. Submissions are accepted under Career Opportunities 

under the Town Hall menu.  

 

In accordance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, if you require this document or any additional 

documents in an alternative format, please contact our office at 905-892-2607, ext. 315. Should you require any 

special accommodations in order to apply for a position or interview for a position with the Town of Pelham, we will 

endeavor to make such accommodations. 

 

We thank each applicant for taking the time and effort to submit their resume, however, only candidates to be 

interviewed will be contacted.  

In accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information & Protection of Privacy Act, all information is collected 

under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001, and will only be used during the selection process for the subject 

posting.  


